
The purpose of this Flood Relief Scheme is to lessen 

the effects of flooding and to protect the community of 

Ballina - Killaloe against future flood events. The aim is 

to provide a scheme that is technically, socially, 

environmentally, and economically acceptable.

Tipperary County Council has appointed Engineering

and Environmental Consultants Ayesa Engineering

(previously ByrneLooby) to design and implement the

proposed Flood Relief Scheme.

Tipperary County Council will be working with the 

Office of Public Works to deliver the project

On Thursday 12th June 2025 at the Lakeside Hotel, 

Ballina from 2pm-7pm, we are hosting a public 

engagement event for the project to present the findings 

of the assessments undertaken, to outline the option 

being developed to alleviate flooding and to obtain the 

views of the public stakeholders on those options.

Your opinions are important to us; they help us build

a picture of local experiences, knowledge and insight,

which will help deliver 

a Successful Flood Relief Scheme.

Why a flood relief scheme?

Ballina - Killaloe
FLOOD RELIEF SCHEME

LEARN

https://www.floodinfo.ie/frs/en/ballina-killaloe/home/

COMMENT

Email: TippBallinaFRS@Ayesa.com

Your Experiences

We heard about your 
past experiences

during our previous
public consultation in

December 2021

Your Concerns
We welcome your

feedback and 
concerns

0Your Ideas
You may have ideas 

or views on the 
options being 

presented.

Thursday, 12th June 2025
Stakeholder and Public Consultation Event 

The Lakeside Hotel, Ballina from 2pm-7pm

Your Opinions
By listening to 

you, we can build 
a successful flood 

relief scheme 
together.



VISIT THE PUBLIC CONSULTATION PAGE:

https://www.floodinfo.ie/frs/en/ballina-killaloe/project-info/public-engagement/

VISIT FOR UPDATES: (or scan the QR code)

https://www.floodinfo.ie/frs/en/ballina-killaloe/home/

Play your part

Your Feedback is Important

We invite you to come and talk to us about the 
flooding and the emerging preferred option that has 
been developed to reduce the flood risk in Ballina-
Killaloe.

We really do want to hear from you as we want to
consider all viewpoints in relation to the option
development. This is a further chance to make your
views on specific proposals that have been developed
known to the team.

We encourage everybody to review and consider the
documentation that has been prepared and to let us
know your views before Thursday 26th June 2025.

What Happens Next?

After the public engagement event, the project team will 
consider the feedback from comments at the event and 
from the submissions received. The scheme will move 
forward into the formal planning process where the public 
will again have a chance to formally comment on the 
scheme before it received planning permissions.

EMAIL:

POST: Ballina Project Manager

Ayesa,

Unit J, Building 2100

Cork Airport Business Park Kinsale Road

Cork T12 KV8R

CALL: +353 (0) 21 240 7988

Freedom of Information
Any information provided will be subject to the provisions of the Freedom of Information Act.
Personal information will be subject to the provisions of the Data Protection Acts and will not be disclosed.

TippBallinaFRS@Ayesa.com
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